
Meeting of the Full Council - 24 May 2018 

Report of the External Scrutiny Committee meeting held on 6 March 2018

Chair: County Councillor Edward Nash psc

The agenda and minutes of the meeting may be viewed on the county council’s 
website via the following link:

External Scrutiny Committee

6 March 2018

Transport for the North - Consultation on the Draft Strategic Transport Plan

Representatives from Transport for the North gave a presentation to the Committee 
on their draft Strategic Transport Plan; a 30-year vision for transport investment 
which was out for consultation at that time. The Committee made a number of 
requests for potential inclusion in the county council's response.

Resolved: That;
 

1. The External Scrutiny Committee's requests as set out in the minutes be 
considered for inclusion in the County Council's response to Transport for the 
North's consultation on the Draft Strategic Transport Plan to be considered by 
Cabinet at its meeting scheduled for 12 April 2018;

2. All County Councillors be encouraged to respond in their own capacity to the 
Transport for the North's consultation; and

3. Representatives from Transport for the North be invited to a future meeting of 
the Committee.

http://council.lancashire.gov.uk/ieListMeetings.aspx?CommitteeId=1396

